WSno





BARRE, VERMONT

ST. ALBANS, VERMONT

Please reply to:

☐ WWSR

WSNO

December 26, 1961

Dear Stan;

In re your letter of November 4, 1961.

A check here showed that it was quite out of the question for an early morning program.

I'am writing you now to advise you and the members of the NRC that W.S.N.O. will be on the air all night New Year's Eve. We are going to carry a special New Year program that will last from 2000 to 0600, and at 0600 we will go on with our next days program.

Some time during this period you should be able to log this station.

We are always glad to hear from any member of your club, or any SWL.

The car that you saw in Haverhill was the station manager, he has lisence plate No W.S.N.O.

Sincerely;

allan Ray Machell

Allan Ray Machell (KlHDB)

Chief Engineer